Finance Meeting Minutes
September 28, 2022
4:30 P.M,
Meeting called to order September 28, 2022 by Mayor A. Taylor at 4:55 P.M.
Committee: T. Tripp, J. Cline, N. Bailor, Mayor A. Taylor, L. Coakley, B. Robinette
Revenue reviewed.
Appropriation reviewed.

Don Spangler reimbursement — as of now the Village does not feel we should reimburse D. Spangler.
We have no proof or recollection of putting the pipe in he feels is ours. This pipe is on his side. The
Village is going to reach out to OUPS to see if they have any records for this property as well.

2023 Budget — some changes made due to changes throughout the year. Will continue to review for
final review in December.

Verdin Clock Company contract — is not beneficial with the pricing.

Backhoe trade with Pleasantville - finance feels there is no issues. Will be discussed and decided at
special meeting.

Discussion with Commissioner’s about funding for water meter project. Waiting to set a meeting up
with Hicks Partners to discuss further.

Purchasing 50 more NECO meters — the quote is for $8,500.00.

Lighting for oil derrick, pool and shop lights from Walsh Electric and Claypool electric quotes are in. L.
Coakley contacted Tri-County Career Center in Nelsonville for quote as well.

Adjourn: 5:29 P.M.
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Agth M. Taylor Lydia J. Coakley

Mayor Fiscal Officer



